Please read the text first and then try to answer the questions.

Desert Superheroes

Once upon a time, in a hot, sandy desert, lived a family of superheroes, the Sandstorm Saviors. The family included Mama Mirage, Papa Parch, and their two children, Sunny and Sandy. They had special powers to survive the harsh desert conditions and help others. Mama Mirage could create illusions of water to distract enemies. Papa Parch could withstand extreme heat. Sunny had the power to create shade, and Sandy could control sand. They were a loving family, always helping each other and the desert dwellers. One day, a villain named Vile Viper threatened the desert. The family united, using their powers to defeat him. Mama Mirage created a water illusion, Papa Parch withstood Viper's heat attacks, Sunny provided shade for the family, and Sandy trapped Viper in a sand whirlwind. Their teamwork saved the desert, and their love for each other grew stronger. They continued to live happily, protecting their desert home.

Who are the members of the Sandstorm Saviors?

What are the powers of Mama Mirage and Papa Parch?

What can Sunny and Sandy do?

Who threatened the desert?

How did the family defeat Vile Viper?

What did Sunny provide for the family during the battle?

What did Sandy do to Vile Viper?

How did the family's love change after the battle?

Worksheet from readwritehub.com